
 
        

PHONE (203) 268-6291 

       FAX (203) 268-4928 

             www.eastonct.gov 

December 06, 2023         
____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

  
Dear Taxpayer:    
 
We are working on assessing the 2023 Motor Vehicle Grand List. To be considered for a high mileage reduction, please 
fill out the enclosed paperwork.  For multiple vehicles, make a copy of this form. 
 

Procedure for verification – Vehicle inspection 9am-12pm & 2:30pm-4pm.  Please call ahead to be 
sure staff is available.  The vehicle must come to Town Hall for verification of odometer reading, 
vehicle VIN number, and license plate.   
 
Bring this completed form with you.  All mileage reduction requests are due no later than 4pm on 12/28/2023.  

Failure to provide all required documentation will result in your vehicle being assessed without mileage 

consideration. You must appear before the Board of Assessment Appeals to be reconsidered for mileage assessment 
for the 2023 Motor Vehicle Grand List. 
 

YEAR MAKE MODEL REG # VIN #   

      

 

ASSESSORS OFFICE TO COMPLETE:  MILEAGE ________________ DATE __/__/______ 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 203-268-6291, x151. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Pamela K. Ferraina 
Assessor’s Assistant 
Pferraina@eastonct.gov 
 

NOTE: 2024 Application will change to Sept., Due by 10/01/2024 Grand List Date 

http://www.eastonct.gov/
mailto:Pferraina@eastonct.gov

